Tiny Steps

This week in Tiny Steps some of the
children were excited to make
marshmallows from playdough and
toast them on the campfire. We then
found some real marshmallows to
toast and talk about our home
experience,
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Nursery:

There's been great excitement in
our EY’'s playground this week.
This led to us making our own
roads and exploring how to
attach things together.

Reception:
Reception have made their very own clay
goats and trolls fram the Billy Goats Gruff
story we have been learning. They
modelled and shaped the clay before
painting and decorating it!

k School:
In enrichment Y5 have been cooking
Indian Takeaway food including curry,
naan bread and bhajis.

This week we re-enacted the first
flight and learnt all about the Wright
Brothers! We created our own airstrip
and pretended to be commentators
interviewing people about the
amazing event.

Y3 and Y4 have been learning the days of
the week off by heart - and we've nearly
cracked it. Repetition using games, songs,
puzzles and quizzes as well as a brilliant
attitude to learning has really helped!

Music: Year 1 children worked with a fun
online rhythm game using the sound pattens
of sun and flowers. They followed and played
from a graphic score, improvised rhythm
patterns with call and response activities then
soloists led a call and response game. We
were delighted to use the year 1 box of
instruments again. It felt like such a treat.

Fishergate:

We re-enacted the first flight engine powered flight by the
Wright brothers in 1903, We investigated the brothers, Wilbur
and Orville Wright, and took a quiz to see what we had found out

about these magnificent inventors!

The highlight of our week was a visit
to Greenfields where we used our
sansas 1o halp us write nature
poems. We hawve also continued to
read our class book
King of the Sky and
have been using
maps to learn
about Wales

which is where

the story is set.,

Micklegate

Micklegate have been learning all
about different habitats this week,
identifying how animals and plants
have adapted to live in them. In
Maths, we have explored maore
fractions, comparing and ordering.
Our English writing has been
planning a leaflet encouraging
readers to visit Paris. We are
extremely persuasive in Micklegate -
some future careers in advertising!

Stonegate

In Stonegate this week, we have
been finding and plotting rivers,
mountain ranges and deserts of the
world. We have also been creating
our own Geography based poster,
which show the physical features of
rivers. The children have also
produced some fantastic first drafts of
their persuasive leaflets, linked to the
Titanic.

Nessgate:
This week Nessgate were very
excited to receive a visit from
YoYo! We listened to the
Christian Creation Story then
discussed what we can do t
help care
for and
look after
the world.

Fossgate:

This week Fossgate have enjoyed taking their leaming
outside. With a visit to Greenfields and Forest Schools

an Tuesday and a history treasure hunt on the
playground on Thursday.

ERP:

In ERP1 we have had dragons in our
classroom! Our class book has been The
Dragon Machine, We found a mysterious
eqgq in the Forest School and looked after
it carefully. Two baby dragons hatched
from it and we have been looking after
them all week. We have enjoyed making
Dragon Land maps, describing and
drawing dragons and next week we are
designing and making our own dragon
machines.




